
Please note that children should wear flat, black, polishable shoes for school, not boots or trainers.  

Trainers should only be worn on their PE days. 
 

 

If children are having their hair cut over the half term holiday, please remember that we do not 

allow extreme hairstyles in school.  This includes brightly coloured hair, spikes or patterns shaved 

into the hair.  Save these hairstyles for the summer holidays! 

Children break up for the half term holiday on Friday 26th May.  They will return to school 

on Tuesday 6th June.  Monday 5th June is closed for staff training.

Today, Miss Brown will begin her maternity leave.  I’m sure everyone wishes her all the 

best.  The baby is due in June and we will inform you of any baby news as soon as we know.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

In order to keep children safe at all times, it is important that children are supervised 

when on the school site.  Whilst we maintain a safe and secure environment within the 

school, it is essential that parents work with us to remain vigilant and supervise children, 

especially when they are collected at hometime.  We ask that you always walk on the 

pathways, not on the driveway, when on the school site as there may be staff or visitors 

driving off during these times. We are also wary of children running out of the school gate 

straight into the road.  Members of the leadership team do try to be outside at 

hometimes but this is not always possible.   
 

 

During the next half term:-  

 Reception children will be introduced to the Key Stage 1 playground ready for when 

they are in Year 1 in September.   

 Year 2 will have some playtimes on the Year 3 playground. 

 

This will enable all children to familiarise themselves with the bigger spaces and the 

children who they will share the playgrounds with. 

 

Pay360 will no longer be available after 31st July.  Mrs Wynne is currently in the process 

of implementing a new system which will hopefully be much more user friendly!  The new 

system, School Comms, will hopefully be up and running by the start of July which will give 

us time to get all parents signed up before the summer holiday. 

  



  

 


